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This year, NewGen continued to engage and support new educators. This has proven to be a struggle 
over the past few years and continued this year. As a committee, we brainstormed ideas to better 
engage our newer educators, and have decided to focus on the statewide in-person events. As of this 
writing, we have a meeting next week in order to plan events during the DA and this summer’s NSEA-U. 
Details about those events will be forthcoming (hopefully announced before April 1).  
 


